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27th August 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Checking In Before the New Term 
 
I hope you have had a restful and enjoyable summer break so far. 
 
As staff prepare for the start of the new school year, we'd like to check in with you to see if there have been any 
changes or significant events over the holidays that it would be helpful for us to be aware of. This might include 
things like a house move, a change in family circumstances, a bereavement, or a new arrival in the family. 
 
Knowing about any changes can help us to provide the right support for your child as they settle back into school. 
 
If there's anything you'd like to share, please feel free to email us either using admin@sandringham.elp.org.uk for 
general information or safeguarding@sandringham.elp.org.uk for more sensitive matters. Alternatively, please 
speak with your child's class teacher or a member of the pastoral team when we return.  
 
We look forward to seeing you and your child on Tuesday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr C Metcalfe 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

 


